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ORNITHOLOGICAL NEWS AND NOTES 

COLONIAL WATERBIRD GROUP 

The Colonial Waterbird Group will hold its 1984 annual meeting 4-7 October at the 
Sheraton Inn and Conference Center, Ithaca, New York. Donald A. McCrimmon, Coop- 
erative Research Program, Laboratory of Ornithology, Cornell University, Ithaca, New York 
14850, is Local Chairman. Information on submitting applications and abstracts for the 
scientific program can be requested from William E. Southern, Dept. Biological Science, 
Northern Illinois University, Dekalb, Illinois 60115. 

1984 ANNUAL MEETING 

The Sixty-fifth Annual Meeting of The Wilson Ornithological Society will be held at the 
University of North Carolina-Wilmington, from 3 1 May-2 June 1984. The University is 
host for the meeting, to be held concurrently with the Annual Meeting of the Carolina Bird 
Club. There will be a scientific program, field trips to many interesting sites, workshops of 
interest to amateur and professional ornithologists, and a spouses’ program. Dr. James F. 
Pamell is chairman of the Committee on Local Arrangements. His address is Department 
of Biology, University of North Carolina-Wilmington, Wilmington, North Carolina 2840 1. 
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